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30 April 2018 
 
Tim 
Via FYI.org.nz 
 
Via Email:  fyi-request-7733-39486ead@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Tim 
 
You made a request today to the Reserve Bank under section 12 of the Official Information Act 
(the OIA), seeking: 

 
It appears C1 was discontinued in April 2017, is there a formal release stating why it 
was cancelled?   Are there any current releases on M0,MB, M1, M2 available formally 
from RBNZ? 
 

Subject to the provisions of the OIA, you will be notified of the outcome of your request as 
soon as practicable, but not later than 28 May, being 20 working days after the date of receipt. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Angus Barclay 
External Communications Advisor 


